
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF FILING COMMENTS 

DOCKET: 19-00013 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

IN RE: Rulemaking Proceeding to Delete and Amend Obsolete and Outdated 
Portions of Tenn. R. & R. 1220-04-10 Related to Collections and 
Distribution of Assistive Telecommunications Equipment 

DATE: May 24, 2019 

On May 24, 2019, the Tennessee Public Utility Commission filed a Notice of 
Rulemaking Hearing with the Tennessee Secretary of State. The noticed Hearing will be held 
on July 15, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. (central) to consider the proposed rule amendments and 
deletions filed in this docket. As a courtesy, a redline copy of the proposed changes to Rule 
1220-04-10 are attached to this notice. 

Any interested persons who wish to file written comments on the proposed rule 
changes in advance of the hearing should do so no later than July 8, 2019. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Original in docket file 

c: Interested Parties 

Telephone 615 .741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn .gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tpuc 


